PARENTS: Did You Know!!!!!!

In observance of Veterans’ Day, all Detroit Public Schools
will be in session for one-half (1/2) day on Monday,
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November 11, 2013. A

In addition, all schools, offices and departments will be
closed on Thanksgiving Day, Thursday, November 28,

2013 and Friday, November 29, 2013.
Have an enjoyable and safe holiday.



